
 

POSTPONEMENT NOTICE 

  

TO: Members, Committee on Small Business  

FROM: Nydia Velázquez, Chairwoman  

DATE: Monday, December 5, 2022 

______________________________________________________________________________  

The Committee on Small Business hybrid hearing titled: “Oversight of the Small Business 

Administration,” has been postponed.  

 

If you or your staff have questions, please contact Ellen Harrington, Deputy Staff Director for 

the Committee. 

 


